
 

Meeting Minutes May 27, 2025 
 
Board Member attendees: John Fuqua, Jesse Parks, Brett Becker 
 
Meeting was called to order by John Fuqua 
 
There was a general discussion about upcoming event at Apache / Roosevelt. 
 
Board decided to move Apache tournament to Roosevelt due to potential fish mortality due to increased 
algae blooms at Apache.  
 
Off limits at Roosevelt is the Marina, and no casting into tires. 5 fish 12” mouth closed  
  
Board discussed possible rule changes for 2026, and doing team events and a open event.  
 
Board chose June 21 for the championship. It was decided that Jesse parks would do a online draw for 
the lake on the Wednesday June 18th. Lake will be off limits until event. 
 
John announced draw results were done and closed meeting  
 
 


